
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is hard to believe summer is ending and the new school year is 

starting so soon!! 

On behalf of all of the staff at Wellington Academy, we want to thank 

all of our families for your support and patronage and for entrusting 

your children in our care. We look forward to another exciting year, 

watching the children grow socially, emotionally, cognitively, and 

physically. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August, 2019 

Themes: Back to School/ About me   Letter: A,B,C,D 

- Me                  Numbers: 0, 1, 2 

- My Family    Color: Green, Yellow 

- Making Friends     Shapes: Circle, Square 

- Apples 

ON TO A NEW YEAR!! 

Wellington Academy Clermont 

LIC: CO05LA0198 

1380 North Ridge Blvd 

Clermont, FL 34711 

Phone: 352-242-9512 

Fax: 352-243-2060 

Website 

www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Email 

clermont@wellingtonacademyschool

s.com  

Director 

Rene’ Cuevas 

 

Wellington 
August 

 

8/8 – VPK Open House: 6:30-8:30 pm 

8/12 : VPK Starts!!!!! 
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Birthday Friends!!!! 

Happy 2nd       Happy 4th 

Adelynn Alardo – 8/25                                       Kaleb Cleveland – 8/3 

Jemison Noel – 8/5                                             Aubrey Hillis – 8/20 

Calvin Quilantan – 8/4 

Dakari Scicere – 8/21 

Armani Suarez – 8/26      

 Happy 3rd                          Happy 5th
 

Aiya Agostini – 8/2                                             Jayla Price – 8/28 

Charolette Burkhart – 8/25                              Emma Jane Charette – 8/15 

Sophia Dahart – 8/16                                       Jesse Hawkins – 8/18 

Mackenzie Rivera – 8/8 

 

Happy 7th 

Shyla Brigode – 8/31  

     

 



 

2A 

Welcome to the Terrific Two’s! We 
will be starting off our school year 

with a back to school theme! Along 

with that theme we will start to 

learn our alphabet and numbers. 

Keep a look out for our fun 

activities and art work! 

Ms. Tammy 

3C 

Get your backpacks ready because 

we are heading back to school! Going 

back to school means making new 

friends, learning about who you are 

and school! Our Students at 

Wellington are going to learn the 

letters A,B,C,D and the numbers 

0,1,and 2. We are sad to see summer 

go but we are excited to enter a new 

school year! 

Ms. Brianna 

2B 

Welcome to 2B! We are ready to kick 

off another school year! This year we 

will be learning all kinds of things 

through play and art. For the month 

of August, we will be starting with 

the beginning of the alphabet and 

our numbers. Our themes will change 

by the week but are all based on back 

to school! I can’t wait to get this year 
started! 😊 

Ms. Amber 

4A 

Hello my name is Tina McCree 

Broome. I am the new part time VPK 

teacher. I enjoy my work in ECE very 

much, this is my career to teach and 

educate minds. I have been in child 

care for 25 years and in VPK for 15 

years. I have my associates in ECE and 

a national CDA. 

I am looking forward to getting to 

know your children and watch them 

grow!! 

Ms. Tina 

3B 

It’s that time of year, Back to School!! 
I’m so excited to meet my new class 
and start some fun adventures! This 

month we will talk about ourselves so 

we can get to know our new friends, 

about our families, and of course my 

favorite fruit, an Apple! We will begin 

our letters A, B, C, and D, learning the 

sounds they make and a picture they 

can relate the letter with. Our colors 

this month are Green and Yellow, my 

favorite colors! Some shapes we will 

learn about this month will be circle 

and square and our numbers are 0,1, 

and 2.  

Lets have a great school year! 

Ms, Shannon 

1A/1B 

This month we will focus on the 

themes “Back to School” and About 
Me, my family, making new friends 

and Apples. Our letters are A,B,C,D 

and our numbers are 0,1,2. This 

months colors are green and yellow 

and our shapes are a circle and a 

square. 

Ms. Natalie 

1C 

Hello families, my name is Ms. Lisa 

and I am so excited to get to know 

your children and start teaching them 

new and exciting things. This month 

we will be learning about the letters 

A,B,C,D and the numbers 0-2. I can’t 
wait to get this year started! 

Ms. Lisa 

4B/4C 

Hello and welcome to a new school 

year! We are excited to get to meet all 

our new students and start preparing 

them for Kindergarten!! We will be 

learning about the alphabet, ourselves 

and the colors Green and Yellow.  

Ms. Heather and Ms. Arahy 

 


